
 

8 March 2017 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Parent Forum Evening – Tuesday 14 March 2017 – School Hall 
 
We would be delighted if you could join us at our Parent Forum Evening on Tuesday  
14 March 2017 at 7.00 pm, in the School Hall. The Forum provides an opportunity for us to 
discuss certain aspects of school life in more detail, and for you to ask questions and give 
feedback from a parent’s perspective. The topics to be covered at this forum are:  
 
• Career preparation at Toot Hill School:  This will include an explanation of how we 

enhance our students’ awareness of the skills required and pathways available to 
enable them to decide on, and follow, a suitable successful career. 

 
• Developing character at Toot Hill School:  An overview of the extended curriculum 

that we offer at Toot Hill School so that pupils can gain valuable opportunities in a 
wide range of skills. Also in a presentation on the positive attributes we are 
encouraging our students to develop. 

 
• E-safety: In the rapidly changing on-line work, on-line safety remains an area we 

continue to focus on with our students. This is an opportunity to share with you the 
advice and guidance we offer our students so that together we can help them keep 
safe. 

 
The evening, which should last no longer than an hour, will also include the opportunity to 
view our new school trousers and skirt as modelled by our students. The evening will 
conclude with a traditional Question and Answer session. In keeping with the format for 
previous Forums, it would be most useful if specific questions could be posed in advance of 
the evening in readiness for the Q & A session. Please therefore email your question(s) to 
my PA, Celia Pontin at cpontin@toothillschool.co.uk.  
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs S Paley 
Head of School 


